
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 21, 2011 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Rainier View Water Co., Inc. 

 Docket UW-110054 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Notice Requiring Status Report Filing, Commission Staff and 

the Company hereby report that the Parties continue to make active progress towards 

settlement and remain hopeful that they will reach full settlement in this matter in the near 

future.  Also, Rainier View intends to file, within the next couple of days, for a three month 

waiver of the statutory suspension period of its tariff revision, to facilitate continued 

negotiations, which Staff supports.   

 

Because the Parties continue to make progress towards settlement, and with the flexibility 

provided by the aforementioned waiver, the Parties request that the procedural schedule 

continue to be held in abeyance.  This will facilitate further settlement discussions and 

promote efficiencies for all parties.  In any event, the Parties will provide a status report not 

later than September 1, 2011. 

 

The Company has authorized me to file this status report on behalf of both Parties.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MICHAEL A. FASSIO 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

MAF/emd 

cc:  Parties 


